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ITEM IDENTIFICATION:  
Proposal to change the name of the Institute of Women’s Studies and Gender Studies to the W
Studies Institute in the Faculty of Arts & Science and change its status from EDU-2 to EDU-
 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 
Excerpt from the terms of reference for the Planning and Budget Committee: 

4.4.2. The Committee advises the Academic Board on the planning and resource implica
proposals to establish, disestablish or significantly restructure academic programs. Thos
include significant planning and budgetary changes within the division or significant effe
the University as a whole and the public. 
 

HIGHLIGHTS: 
The Institute is currently located in New College as an EDU-2 unit. It supports an interdiscip
program, a collaborative graduate program involving 26 graduate units across nine faculties, 
research in women and gender-based studies. In addition to the change in name from the Inst
Studies to the Women and Gender Studies Institute, it is proposed that the Institute move from
EDU-type 1 unit. This change in status will enable the Institute to act as a home for tenure-str
and to enter direct reporting relationship with the Dean of Arts and Science. 
 
The current Institute has outgrown its current institutional framework and the proposed chang
the successful growth of the Institute. It has undergone a rapid and multi-faceted developmen
1999, exceeding the goals of its original mandate. The Institute requires an institutional struct
support the efficient and successful implementation of its current mission and goals. These go
substantial and multi-year research fund and mounting of a free-standing MA program. 
 
New College has indicated its support for the Institute’s move to an EDU-1 type unit. The pro
the Faculty of Arts & Science Council and General Committee on April 4, 2005.  
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 
Budgetary allocations to the Institute will be made by the Faculty of Arts and Science and wi
through New College. There are no changes to central budget allocations. 
 
The Institute will continue to be located in Wilson Hall at New College. The change in status
required additional space allocations. An agreement signed by both parties sets out the terms 
partnership. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

Be It Recommended to the Academic Board: 
 

1. THAT the name of the Institute of Women’s Studies and Gender Studies be chang
Gender Studies Institute effective July 1, 2005, and  

 
2. THAT the unit move from an EDU-2 to EDU-1 unit. 

33898 
Appendix “Q” to 
Report Number 136 of 
the Academic Board 
(June 2, 2005) 

 

omen and Gender 
1. 

tions of plans and 
e implications might 
cts on other divisions, 

linary undergraduate 
and interdisciplinary 
itute in Women’s 

 an EDU-type 2 to an 
eam academic positions 

e is part of the plan for 
t since its founding in 
ure that will effectively 
als include securing a 

posal was approved by 

ll no longer flow 

 to EDU 1 does not 
of the continuing 

ed to the Women and 


























































































